Please use this email as notice that we are resubmitting the Darrington Plaza Plat with three (3) lots instead of the recently submitted plat that shows two (2) lots. We understand that the plat will be re-reviewed with the 3 lots. We ask that the current case be withdrawn from the Planning Commision meeting and rescheduled for next month per our discussion.

Please let us know if you have any further questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Al Flores, Jr., Engineering Operations Manager

080

Del Rio Engineering

Firm #F1093

P.O. Box 220251

Good afternoon,

El Paso, Texas 79913

(915) 833-2400 Fax: (915) 845-1412

al@delrioengineering.net

dre@delrioengineering.net